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To the Rules Committee,  

 

I am asking you to vote no on HB3593. 

 

This bill is a convoluted mess and will only cause great confusion and discourage 

voters.  Such confusion only degrades the integrity of Oregon’s voting system even 

further.   

 

We need confidence that our votes will be counted correctly with just one entry per 

candidate. Not 3. 

 

Oregon tax payers deserve better.  Spend your time and our dime more wisely. 

 

Sincerely, 

Carla Pletka 

Mikwaukie 


